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Headteachers Newsletter 
 

Dear All,  

 

This week has been business as usual. Children have been busily getting on with their work 
and the school remains calm and purposeful. 

 

On Monday, Year 4 worked with two artists from the Horniman Museum. Together they 
created a piece of art based on the Green Turtle. This art work will be displayed at the 
Horniman later on this year. As a thank you, all the children received a box of watercolours 
and a paint brush. 

 

On Tuesday, Year 3, 4 and 5 had a virtual music lesson with Ms Thompson! This went very 
well and Year 6 will start soon.  

 

Parent Governor Elections 

Please remember, if you are considering becoming a parent governor,  your form must be in 
the office by 3.30pm on Friday 24th January. If you are still undecided, why not come and 
have a chat with me to discuss what the role entails? 

 

Upcoming Events 

On Friday February 7th Reception children will have their sight and hearing tested.                                                                                                             
On Friday February 14th Year 1 will be holding their class assembly at 10am.  

 

Best Wishes, 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 Stars of the Week  
 Gruffalo Wood: Theo  Arendelle: Zeff  Wonderland: Mabel  Land of Oz: Joe  

 Neverland: Marianne  Atlantis: Spencer  Narnia: Rebekah  Hogwarts: Sofian  


